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Discharge Project 
 

The project aims to support people (and those who care for them) being discharged 
from hospital with support to feel better informed and engaged in the discharge 

process.  This will help to improve their experience of being discharged and 
supporting front line staff to have better conversations about discharge planning.  
 

The project is progressing well and following an extensive engagement and 
development process, the information has been shared with a media production 
agency to develop videos and supporting resources. We are currently in the 

development stage and are working to identify a group of people with experience of 
hospital discharge who can provide feedback on the products being developed to 
ensure they will meet the needs of the people we are aiming to support in the best 

possible way.  
 
There will be a full programme to launch, embed and share the information which will 

include raising awareness prior to admission.  
 
Health Inequalities  

 
A successful workshop held in March has supported the development of the WHIG 
work plan for the coming year. Priority actions and objectives have been aligned and 

key relationships for developing work across the system have been identified. The 
full work programme will be shared widely in July once it is completed and agreed. 


